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Jvne 6,2012

Ms. Betty McCauly
Admini stration/Docketing
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
180 East Broad Sheet, l laFloor
Columbus, OH 4321 5 -37 93

Re: The Champaign Telephone Company
Case No. 12-17 O9-TP-ATA

Dear Ms. McCauly:

On June 1,2012, The Champaign Telephone Company filed Lifeline Revisions to its tariff.
At this time, The Champaign Telephone Company requests to withdraw Case No. l2-1709-TP-
ATA filed on June 1,2012. The Champaign Telephone Company will be re-filing its tariffat a
later date.

If you have any questions, please contact me at (402) 441-4315.

n behalf of The Champaign Telephone Company

Sincerely,
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